
 
 
 
 
 

THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 
 

M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 
 
 
 
DATE: May 29, 2024 
 
TO: Planning Commissioners 
 
FROM: Tait Galloway, Deputy Director, City Planning Department 
 
SUBJECT: Item 4 – Hillcrest Focused Plan Amendment 
 
________________________________________________________ 
 
The City Planning Department has amended the draft Hillcrest Focused Plan Amendment 
submitted as Item 4 on the May 30, 2024, Planning Commission agenda. These changes correct 
minor errors, and incorporate additional feedback received regarding the Hillcrest Focused Plan 
Amendment (Attachment 1, 2 and 3). These amendments were made in coordination with the 
City Attorney’s Office. These amendments will be included in the Draft Hillcrest Focused Plan 
Amendment, following the Planning Commission meeting on May 30, 2024 if recommended to 
City Council. 
 
 
 
Attachments:  

1. Attachment 1: Hillcrest Focused Plan Amendment Text Edits  
2. Figure 8-1 
3. Figure 12-1 

 
 
cc: Kelley Stanco, Deputy Director, City Planning Department 
 Coby Tomlins, Program Manager, City Planning Department 
 Shannon Mulderig, Senior Planner, City Planning Department 
 Jeanne MacKinnon, Deputy City Attorney 


